
 

 

November 25, 2020 

 

Dear Assistant Speaker Clark, 

 

The Sudbury Democratic Town Committee congratulates you for being elected 

the Assistant Speaker of the House, a richly deserved honor!  We have enjoyed 

front row seats while you have made your mark in Congress over the past seven 

years.  Who can forget the visual of you and John Lewis sitting on the floor of 

Congress insisting that two important gun control measures be brought to a 

vote?  We are so proud to have you as the Congresswoman for most of our town, 

and we foresee a bright future for you going forward! 

We celebrate your successful effort to recruit and elect progressive Democrats to 

the House, continuing to raise the number of women in that chamber! With your 

joining the leadership team we are even more confident that President Biden and 

Vice President Harris working with Congress will be successful in achieving our 

common goals. 

 

We are also grateful for your willingness to come to our meetings and to 

participate in our Independence Day parades. We look forward to welcoming you 

back to Sudbury in the future and to working both with you and for you in the 

coming years.  

 

With best regards, 

The Sudbury Democratic Town Committee 

Tatiana (Tania) Vitvitsky, Chair  Carmine Gentile, Vice-Chair 

Peg Espinola, Secretary                           Sue Rushfirth, Treasurer 

Nuha Muntasser, Affirmative Action Outreach Officer 


